

Dear UVCA Fall Convention Attendee:

As you plan your trip to Virginia Beach for the Unified VCA's upcoming Fall Convention, September 15-17, your colleagues want to offer their assistance!

Could you use a local's insights and ideas regarding:

- local attractions,
- restaurants,
- shopping,
- services,
- accommodations,
- traffic, or
- anything else?

Your colleagues listed below would love to help! Feel free to contact them at any time.

Dr. Christine Fallwell: Office Phone 757-498-8700, Text 757-343-3782, Email dr.c@lightkeeperchiro.com

Dr. Michelle Rose: Office Phone 757-468-5444, Text 757-672-5027, Email michelle@grc.hrcoxmail.com

Dr. Carly Swift:
Office Phone 757-321-7776, Text 757-358-0700,
Email drcswift@gmail.com

If you'd like to be added to this list of "concierge colleagues", please contact the UVCA office.

We look forward to seeing everyone in Virginia Beach!